
 

 
     Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ February 5, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ 
 

Monday,  February 6th      
 9:00 a.m.  Elizabeth Delaporte 
         

Tuesday, February 7th   
 9:00 a.m.  Sal & Frances  
                   Monteleone 
             

Wednesday, February 8th     
 9:00 a.m.  Bertram Lee Conn 
  
Thursday, February 9th     
 9:00 a.m.  Jacquelyn C. Fulton 
    
Friday,  February 10th  
 9:00 a.m. For The People 
 

Saturday, February 11th  
 8:00 a.m.  Margaret Keough 
 5:00 p.m. Patricia O’Brien 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sunday,  February 12th  
 7:30 a.m.  Bertram Lee Conn 
 9:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
11:30 a.m. Jacqueline Lubrano 
                   
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: We are called to be salt and light for others.  As we 
continue in ordinary time, we are challenged to see it as a blessed 
opportunity to share and witness to others through the daily events of 
life.  We are to be a light for others – illuminating the way, and salt 
for others – giving flavor to their lives: drawing them closer to God 
through the witness of our lives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                    Second Reading:                     Third Reading: 
Sirach 15:15-20                   1 Corinthians 2: 6-10               Matthew 5: 17-37 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie    School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Sunday Offering 
 

                January 29, 2017: $8,570 
                                  

              Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 

 
  

ParishPay ~ To strengthen stewardship at St. 
Joseph Parish, we offer you an option to support 
our parish through Automated Giving.  In lieu 
of weekly collections, the ParishPay program 
will collect monthly contributions from your 
checking, savings or credit card account.  There 
is no cost to you to participate in the program.  If 
you choose to participate, this will replace your 
weekly envelopes and you will no longer have to 
write a check every week or be concerned about 
catching up on missed offertory donations when 
you are away.  Enrollment is easy. Go to the 
homepage of our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendham.org and click on 
ParishPay, or stop by the Parish House for an 
enrollment form. Your support in this effort is 
greatly appreciated! 
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they 
use the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about 
your good deeds and we will post them on the 
Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You 
are free to be anonymous, as a good deed is its 
own reward! Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 



 

 

If you would like to be added to our parish email 
list to receive our E-newsletters and other parish 
announcements, please contact Diane Quaglia 
at dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 

 

Worship 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 
a.m. in the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
(9:30 – 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday 
after the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). 
Saturday’s Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, 
Mother of all the living. We offer our prayers for 
all those who are suffering and hurting, 
especially those affected by abuse and abortion. 
Please consider devoting some time in quiet 
prayer with our Lord – it’s good for the soul! For 
more information, please contact Fr. Stephen at 
the Parish House.   
Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed 
for all those who are suffering from cancer and 
other serious illnesses. Please join us in the 
chapel. For information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

      Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

SAVE THE DATES! 
  

~ St. Joseph Women’s Cornerstone VIII, 
April 7-8 at the Quellen Center in Mendham.  
Come connect with other women of the Parish 
for 24 hours of spiritual renewal, personal 
growth, and relaxation. More info to follow.  
Please contact Marie Beggan at 201-317-9199, 
tripbeggan@gmail.com or Barbarann Kwasnik 
at 973-432-4350, bhkwasnik@gmail.com, with 
questions. 
 

~Our next SENIOR REFLECTION will be on 
Friday, March 24. More details to follow!  If you 
would like to be added to the mailing list please 
call Peggy at 908-234-2472.  
 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study 
and are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum 
provides presentations and open discussions on 
a variety of topics to promote a deeper 
understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call 
or text Bob Manthey at 973-441-0447 for details. 
Next meeting date: February 18. 

 
     Ministry to Life 

        On Behalf of the Babies, 
         Thanks for Supporting Life! 

 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Also on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at 
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in 
Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor 
Morris hotel). For more information, please call 
Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037. 
 

The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please 
call the Parish House to inform one of our priests 
that a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person 
becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be 
repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this 
sacrament prior to surgery. “If circumstances 
suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the 
Sacrament of Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of 
the Catholic Church) 

 
 
 
 



 

 

St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family and Education Come Together. 
 
 

 

St. Joseph School has a 2 hour delayed 
opening tomorrow, Monday, February 6. 
 

After school, on Thursday, students from 
Grades 6, 7 and 8 will visit Holly Manor where 
they will make crafts with the residents. 
 

On Friday, students from Grades 7 & 8 will 
participate in the Junior Model UN competition 
being held at Drew University. 
 

St. Joseph School’s Valentine’s Day Father ~ 
Daughter Dance will take place in the school 
cafeteria on Friday evening, February 10, 
beginning at 6:30 p.m.  The young ladies in 
grades 6 through 8 are invited to spend a 
special evening with their Dads, Grandfathers or 
Uncles. 
 

Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please contact 
Peggy Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange 
a tour. 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

              Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

 

To report an absence, please call the Attendance 
Hot Line PRIOR to class: 973- 543-5950, ext. 19. 
Parents, please be sure that you work with your 
child to complete the missed chapters at home. 
 

Dismissal ~ Please use the back of the school 
cafeteria door for pick up, entering the campus from 
New Street only.  Remember to display your family’s 
last name on your car’s windshield.  

 

CLASS SCHEDULE for Grades K-8: 
 

FAITH Group (1 ~ 6) 
Sunday, 9:45 a.m. ~ February 5, 26 

 

HOPE Group (K ~ 6) 
Sunday, 9:45 a.m. ~ February 12 

 

LOVE Group (2 ~ 6) 
Monday, 4:00 p.m. ~ February 13, 27 

 

TLC Group (7~8) 
Monday, 7:00 p.m. ~ February 13, 27 

 
CCD ENRICHMENT ACTIVITIES 

 

Grade 5 February Family Day ~ We invite 5th  
graders and their families to attend “Shared 
Family Time.”   Please join your child in the 
Cafeteria BEFORE class for a “Jesus Parable 
Craft Activity” and some refreshments ~ 
(donuts!).   
 

Dates for 5th graders are listed below. Please 
RSVP as soon as possible to Mrs. Tracy at 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org.  
 
Faith Group & Love Groups ~  
   Sunday, February 5 at 9:15 a.m. (before class) 

   

Hope Group & Love Groups ~  
     Sunday February 12 at 9:15 a.m. (before class) 
 
 

 

            Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
          (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 

FEBRUARY CLASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Sunday, February 12 
 

 5:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday, February 26 
11:30 a.m. Teen Mass  

 

Confirmation classes will be held 
later today at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Grade 10 ~ Sunday, February 26 
 

Mandatory Confirmation Retreat 
 

Beginning with the 11:30 a.m. Mass  
12:30 ~ 4:30 p.m. 

 

10th graders will NOT attend class that evening. 
 
 
 

 



 

 

  Teen News 

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

Due to unprecedented levels of interest, our 
annual Appalachia Service Trip is filled to 
capacity, BUT we continue to encourage 
interested teens to sign-up.  Typically, spots 
open up. Your application check will not be 
cashed until you are moved off the waitlist.  For 
trip packets and more information, please visit 
St. Joseph's website 
at  www.stjoesmendham.org  under "Youth 
Ministry.” 
 

Mass & Bagels ~ Start the week off right with 
6:30 a.m. Mass in the chapel and then enjoy 
fresh, hot bagels in the East Room before 
heading off to school.  Our next Mass and 
Bagels is Monday, February 13, at 6:30 a.m. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact 
Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 

Upcoming Events ~ 
 

BRIDGES Run to Manhattan to deliver lunches 
to the homeless: March 24,  4:00 -11:00 p.m. 
 

Great Adventure Trip - Catholic Youth Day: 
May 21. 

 
        Knights of Columbus 

 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of 
Columbus, please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-
347-9660 or tquaglia@ptc.com. 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 

 
 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues 
available for printing. This directive has been 
approved by the Bishops of New Jersey. 
 
 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 

 

The Human Concerns Ministry thanks everyone 
who participated in our Frozen Meal 
Collection.  We especially would like to thank 
St. Joseph School’s 3rd, 4th & 5th grades for 
participating.  Your generosity yielded 158 
trays of frozen meals!  Considering each tray 

feeds a family of approximately four, your efforts 
have helped nourish many of our Covenant 
companions at the Father English Center. 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer 
collects clothing donations. We will continue 
to collect nonperishable food items. If you have 
other items to donate to the Father English 
Center, please call Adi Conover at 973-543-
0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at 
Bob and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father 
English Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in 
serious need of the following items: rice,    
canned soups, canned beans, pasta, and 
pasta sauces.  Place your donations in the bin 
at the west entrance.  If you have any questions 
regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 
973-543-3445.  Thank you! 

 
 
 
 

Assumption College for Sisters, Denville, will 
host their Sixteenth Annual Caring Basket 
Gala on March 23, honoring Rev. Brian Plate, 
Eileen and Les Quick, and Prudence and Terry 
Piggot.  The event will be held at the Hanover 
Marriot from 6:30-10:00 p.m. Featured during 
the event are a 50/50 cash raffle and basket 
raffle along with a silent and live auction.  All 
proceeds are primarily for the support and 
education of the 20 international Sisters from 
developing nations who are attending the 
college.  Sister students will be present to sell 
50/50 tickets after all the Masses  next 
weekend.  For more information and for the 
invitation, visit www. acs350.org/events-2/. 
 



 

 

Assumption College for Sisters ~ looking to 
jump-start your college career, fulfill your 
college core requirements, or gain personal 
enrichment during the summer?  Consider 
taking an on-line course from June 4 – July 30. 
Courses are open to high school graduates and 
students entering their senior year of high 
school with the written recommendation of the 
guidance counselor. For more information, 
course descriptions, and application forms, 
contact academicdean@acs350.org or call 973-
957-0188, ext. 106. 
 
 

Enjoy Grocery Shopping? VNA of Northern 
NJ is recruiting volunteers for our House Calls 
for Groceries (HCG) program. HCG volunteers 
provide grocery shopping assistance on a 
weekly or biweekly basis to homebound 
residents in Morris County. For more 
information about this and other volunteer 
opportunities, please contact Rachel Enderle, 
Volunteer Coordinator, at 973-451-4128 or 
renderle@vnannj.org.  
 

Come Ride With Us!  Mendham Area Senior 
Transportation transports senior and disabled 
residents in Mendham Borough and Mendham 
Township to medical appointments and food 
shopping.  Rides to other towns in Morris 
County will be considered as the schedule 
permits. Call 973-543-2666 to register and 
Come Ride With Us! 
 

Free Blood Pressure Screening!  The Visiting 
Nurse Association of Morristown holds blood 
pressure clinics in the Community Room at 
Mendham Area Senior Housing every first and 
third Thursday of the month from 9:30-10:30 
am.  These clinics are free and open to all 
residents of Mendham Borough and Mendham 
Township. 
 

VNA of Northern NJ is pleased to offer an array 
of caregiver support programs, many of which 
are free to those who qualify. If you or someone 
you know could use a helping hand, call 1-800-
WE VISIT (1-800-938-4748) or visit vnannj.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      
Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with  you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


